
CITY OF COLUMBUS 
Utility Line Locator Exam 

 
The Department of Public Utilities is seeking qualified candidates for the position of Utility Line 
Locator. To apply, one must first take the open-competitive examination. Applications may be 
submitted to the Civil Service Commission by applying online at 
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/columbusoh by 5/17/2024.  
 
This position is responsible for locating underground utility lines. To qualify candidates must 
have two (2) years of experience locating, installing, and/or inspecting utility lines. Possession 
of a valid driver’s license is required. Salary: $23.76 - $29.45. Please contact the Civil Service 
Commission at 645-8300 with questions. EOE. Applicants may inspect and acquire a copy of the 
City of Columbus, Department of Public Utilities EEO Plan, by visiting the DPU website at 
http://utilities.columbus.gov/ 
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